Clinton Township Board of Trustees – Special Meeting

January 2, 2025 – 11:00 a.m.

All Board members answered roll Call – Trustee Randy Kuhn, Trustee Jim Distel, Trustee, Dan Schmitz.

Guest Dean Watson

Fiscal Officer Steve Welter read the legal Notice and the new proposed Solar Regulations from the Zoning Board.

The Purpose of the meeting is for the Clinton Township Trustees to act on the recommendation of the Clinton Township Zoning Board recommending new Solar regulations.

Dean Watson asked who the Zoning inspector was. Trustee Schmitz said it was Jeff Hohman.

Zoning inspector Jeff Hohman reported that no one has contacted him with any objections.

Trustee Kuhn asked if there should be anything included about getting approval from AEP or North Central Electric. Trustee Schmitz, and Trustee Distel commented that the resident has to contact one of the power companies to tie into the grid.

Trustee Schmitz commented that we should address construction vehicles damaging the township roads during construction. Trustee Distel said he did not think it had to be part of the regulation. Trustee Distel said he would contact Derek Devine about how to address that or if we need to address it.

There being no public objections, Trustee Distel moved to accept the recommendations of the Clinton Township Zoning Board's proposed Solar Regulations. Trustee Kuhn seconded. Mr. Kuhn - y, Mr. Distel - y, Mr. Schmitz – y. Motion carried.

There being no other business to come before the Board at this time Trustee Distel made a motion to adjourn the special meeting at 11:20 a.m. Seconded by Trustee Kuhn, Mr. Kuhn – y Mr. Distel y, Mr. Schmitz Y. Motion carried.

Dan Schmitz, Ch., Trustee	Jim Distel, Trustee	Randy Kuhn, Trustee
Steve Welter, Fiscal Officer	-	